
Notice of Proposed Amendment 
 
Motion to be amended: Pressures on Adult Social Care 
Proposer of amendment: Cllr D Finch Seconder of Amendment: Cllr J Spence - Conservative 

That the motion be amended so as to include the additional words underlined and the removal of 
the words struck out below: 
 
This Council notes the ever increasing financial costs being placed on it by the demands on the 
social care system. 
 

Council therefore  notes the considerable work that has been and is being undertaken to increase 
social care budgets including: 

 
i) A letter from the Leader to the Chancellor of the Exchequer ahead of the Autumn Budget 

that highlights the need  to ensure adequate funding for both Children’s  and Adult Social 
Care.  

ii) The launch of a joint campaign between Essex County Council and the County Council 
Network for a ‘Fair Deal’ that seeks to address the disparity in funding between local 
authorities to the detriment of Shire Counties, particularly in relation to London. 

 
Following a meeting between Cllr Finch, Cllr Madden and  Norman Lamb   the Council will 
continue to support the call for a cross-party commission on the NHS and social care.  
 

If this amendment is approved the substantive motion as amended would read as follows: 
 
‘This Council notes the ever increasing financial costs being placed on it by the demands on the 
social care system. 
 
Council therefore notes the considerable work that has been and is being undertaken to increase 
social care budgets including:  
 
i) A letter from the Leader to the Chancellor of the Exchequer ahead of the Autumn Budget 

that highlights the need to ensure adequate funding for both Children’s and Adult Social 
Care.  
 

ii) The launch of a joint campaign between Essex County Council and the County Council 
Network for a ‘Fair Deal’ that seeks to address the disparity in funding between local 
authorities to the detriment of Shire Counties, particularly in relation to London.  
 

iii) Following a meeting between Cllr Finch, Cllr Madden and Norman Lamb the Council will 
continue to support the call for a cross-party commission on the NHS and social care. 

 


